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Confidential minutes of a meeting of the Transport Service Committee  
held on 21 January 2010 at 6 Middle Street, London EC1 
 
This meeting was held in private session with reference to section 15(2)(b) of schedule 18 of the Greater London 
Authority Act 1999, that, by reason of the confidential nature of the item(s) to be discussed, it was desirable in the 
public interest that the public should be excluded. 
 
Contents  
1 Confidential minutes 
2 Meeting review 
 
Present 
 
Members: Terry Bennett (Vice Chair); Gail Engert; David Leibling; Lorna Reith (Chair); Sharon Grant (Chair, 
London TravelWatch 
 
Staff 
Committee Administrator; Senior Policy Officer 
 
Minutes 
 
1 Confidential minutes 
 
The confidential minutes of the meeting on 21 January 2010 were agreed and signed for the 
record. 
 
 
2 Meeting review 
 
Members felt that the presentation on Dial-a-Ride was interesting and the progress was 
important.   At their next scheduled meeting more time would be allocated.  A member felt a 
briefing note should be provided to give members more information.  London Councils door-
to-door review was not progressing. All buses were now accessible though not all stops.  
Evidence is therefore needed on who is using Dial-a-Ride.  The Senior Policy Officer felt that 
the question posed on value for money was Dial-a-Ride services or making all stations/stops 
accessible. 
 


